
Rockford Public Schools   

nEW STUDENT ENROLLMENT 

for the 2024-2025 school year

is now open!

Children who turn five on or before December 1, 2024 are eligible to enroll for the 2024-2025 school year

WELCOMES FUTURE rOCKFORD rAMS!

please visit www.rockfordschools.org/enrollment-procedures/ 

to review the online enrollment procedures and required documentation.

Enroll your Developmental Kindergarten- or kindergarten-age child before June 1, 2024

https://www.rockfordschools.org/enrollment-procedures/
https://www.rockfordschools.org/enrollment-procedures/

